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27th June 2023 
  
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
National Education Union (NEU) Strike Action for Teachers  
   
Our school is committed to doing everything possible to ensure we remain open on strike days.  All classes will be OPEN 
on Wednesday 5th July 2023, however some of our teachers have decided to take strike action on Friday 7th July 2023.   
 
As a result of strike action the following classes will be CLOSED on Friday 7th July: 
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Squirrel 
 

Bumblebee Jellyfish  Desert Amazon Coral Rockies  

Hedgehog  
 

 Rainbowfish    Java Alps 

Rabbit  Starfish  
 

  Caspian  

 
Parents will be required to make alternative childcare arrangements for their child/ren in the affected classes on this day. 
  
Children will attend school as normal if their class is open.   Classes that will be OPEN on Friday 7th July are:  
 

Year 1 Year 3 Year 4 Year 6 

Butterfly Savannah Nile Pyrenees 
 

Ladybird Rainforest Thames 
 

 

 
I know that making alternative arrangements for your children will be difficult for some parents and carers, so I wanted to 
give you as much notice as possible.   
   
Yours sincerely 
   

T Skeggs 

   
TERESA SKEGGS 
Executive Headteacher. 
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